PARKS AND WATERWAYS CAPITAL PROGRAMME 2001/02

A report from the Capital Projects Team Manager informed the Community Board on progress on
Parks and Waterways Capital Projects within the Board’'s area as at 1 March 2002. The Board

decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That the Board support in principle the carrying forward of funding where the work is not being
completed during this financial year.

3. That the Board make a site visit to the Travis Wetland.

4. That officers consider issues raised about the Cedarwood Park playground fencing work and
report back to Alister James, Don Rowlands and Chrissie Williams.

5. That the Board support the transfer of 2001/02 funding of $45,008 for a toilet/pavilion for the

Withells Island Reserve to enable the proposed Broad Park (Waimairi Beach) toilet to be
upgraded to a toilet and changing room facility.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


